
OPCAT inspection in Tököl 

 

 
 

On March 24 and 25, 2015, the delegation of OPCAT National Preventive Mechanism visited 

the Juvenile Penitentiary Institution in Tököl. In the morning hours of the first day, 

Commissioner for Fundamental Rights László Székely also joined the delegation. The visit 

focused on special groups of juvenile detainees (psycho-social unit, healing therapy group, 

drug prevention unit). The delegation inspected, among others, the cell block, and conducted 

confidential interviews with the adult detainees and the institution's personnel. 

 

Members of the delegation included: 

- Gergely Fliegauf, Head of Department, head of the delegation 

- István Sárközy, senior advisor 

- Rita Rostás, senior advisor 

- Judit Zeller, senior advisor 

 

The Commissioner for Fundamental Rights will publish a report on the inspection.  

 


